
SANDFORD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

Friday 30th June 2023 

DIARY DATES:-  

Monday 3rd July—1.30pm—KS2 Summer Production—Dress rehearsal for school and 

invited guests 

Tuesday 4th July—Wessex Learning Trust Swimming Gala—Class 3 pupils—letter to  

parents 5.6.23 

Tuesday 4th July—6pm—KS2 Summer Production Evening Performance—letter to     

parents 15.6.23 

Wednesday 5th July—Deadline for return of Music Tuition forms for Terms 1 & 2 

(September-December 2023) - letter to parents 20.6.23 (please note: if your child already 

receives lessons, you will still need to re-apply) 

Thursday 6th July—1.30pm—KS2 Summer Production Matinee Performance—letter to 

parents 15.6.23  (filming taking place during this performance) 

Thursday 6th July—6pm  - KS2 Summer Production Evening Performance—letter to    

parents 15.6.23 

Monday 10th July—Year 4 pupils to Somerset Cricket Ground, Taunton—letter to parents 

5.6.23 

Tuesday 11th July—Mufti Day for Sandfest hampers—details to follow 

Thursday 13th July—Extra Drama After School Club session to make up for missed   

session 25.5.23 

Friday 14th July—PTA Sandfest—details to follow 

Friday 14th July—reports out to parents 

Monday 17th July—Class 2 visit to Axbridge—letter to parents 23.6.23 

Tuesday 18th July—Year 6 BBQ/Party  

Tuesday 18th July—Year 6 Leavers Assembly—2.30pm—invitations out 30.6.23  

Wednesday 19th July—Break the Rules Day—details to follow 

Wednesday 19th July—End of Term 6 

Thursday 20th July—INSET DAY 

Friday 21st July—INSET DAY 

 

         PLEASE REFER TO THE SCHOOL WEBSITE AND CLASS DOJO FOR EVENT 

 INFORMATION, SAFEGUARDING INFORMATION, UPDATES ETC…  

http://www.sandfordprimary.org 



FUN ACTIVITIES AND CHALLENGES FOR THE YEAR 6 PUPILS AT                        

BARTON HALL RESIDENTIAL  

Year 6 at Sandford Primary School enjoyed every minute of their end of school residential! They             
conquered fears, tried new things, made new friends and plenty of happy (but sweaty!) memories at PGL  
Barton Hall, Torquay. A huge thank you to the staff who both organised and took part! It certainly looks 

like they had a wonderful time and, as for the weather, well, look at the colour of that sky! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NEW HOMES FOR TEDDIES AND 

CUDDLY FRIENDS 

Have you any previously loved teddies or soft, 

cuddly toys that are no  longer wanted? Mrs Seel 

is appealing for large and small teddies and soft 

characters for a charity fundraising tombola.  

Toys should have the CE label and be in good, 

clean condition please. 

If you have any, please give them to Mrs Seel    

direct or get in touch with the school office.  

Thank you! 

BUTTERFLY MEADOW 
On Wednesday 28th June our Eco-Council planted 80 butterfly-friendly plants and shrubs in the grassy 

area around our pedestrian entrance.  Lucy Greenslade, a Butterfly Conservationist, helped the children 

select and position the plants in the ground. 

We look forward to seeing the plants grow and, hopefully, we will see lots of butterflies being attracted 

by the plants.   

Please may we respectfully ask that this area is kept out of bounds, to enable the plants and shrubs to 

develop and grow.  Thank you for your co-operation with this. 

 

PARENTPAY 

A POLITE REMINDER 

Please may we remind parents,             

especially the Year 6 parents, to ensure 

that all debts on ParentPay are cleared 

well before the end of Term 6.  This will 

especially help us in the office, to avoid 

having to chase up any outstanding 

debts, which takes valuable time.   

It is important to ensure that your 

ParentPay accounts are kept free of 

debt as much as possible.  If this causes 

you any problems, please do speak to 

Linda or Helen in the office, and we will 

see if we can do anything to help. 

Many thanks in advance! 

 



OSPREY CAMP—A BRILLIANT OVERNIGHT  

CAMPING ADVENTURE FOR OUR YEAR 4 

AND 5 PUPILS 

Last Friday saw the Year 4 and 5 pupils setting off on an adven-

ture to Fernhill Farm, where they spent the day taking part in all 

sorts of outdoor activities, including assault course (with the 

teachers spraying the pupils with water!), playing in a forest ar-

ea, eating hot dogs, collecting and sawing wood, sitting around a 

camp fire and sleeping in tents!  What a wonderful experience for 

the children (and the adults, too!) 

 

 



CREW POINTS 

Congratulations for w/c 19.06.23 to the following: 

Zephaniah for the most conduct points—24 

Carroll for the most work points—59 

Congratulations for w/c 26.6.23 to the following: 

Zephaniah for the most conduct points—20 

Carroll for the most work points—51 

The totals for this term are as follows: 

 

 

 

Well done to the following pupils who have achieved   

  Bronze Awards: 

Carroll: Freddie H, Giulio C, Daniel H 

Wilson: Harvey P, Freddie P, Harvey S 

Zephaniah: Darcy H-K, Sophie P, Aggie G 

Silver Awards: 

Milligan: Esmee P 

Carroll: Olive S 

Wilson: Austin S, Emilia W 

  Gold Awards: 

Milligan: Harry L 

 

 

 Milligan Carroll Wilson Zephaniah 

Work 155 177 154 142 

Conduct 74 72 69 77 











 



Lorna Richardson —Headteacher 


